
Required Temporary Food Establishment (TFE Form) 

 

 

No food vendor will be allowed to open for business or remain in the Food court 

area, without a required Health Department approval and a Temporary Food 

Establishment (TFE) permit. 

 

Vendors are required to submit, with an application fee, a Temporary Food 

Establishment Application form. This form is submitted and kept on file with the 

Bladen County Department of Health. The Health Department must receive your 

application and the required fee at least 15 days prior to the event.  

 

The Bladen County Health Department can be reached at (910) 862-6852 or you 

may also download the application form at:  

 

https://nebula.wsimg.com/95252bd53b94a455cd5ac80eb140d9b0?AccessKeyId=2

E706C6A3CAE40F01D3D&disposition=0&alloworigin=1 

 
 

DO NOT RETURN the TFE application to Boost the Boro. It should be completed 

and returned with applicable fee to: 

 

Bladen County Health Department 

Environmental Health Section 

450 Smith Circle 

Elizabethtown, NC 28337 

 

 
 

https://nebula.wsimg.com/95252bd53b94a455cd5ac80eb140d9b0?AccessKeyId=2E706C6A3CAE40F01D3D&disposition=0&alloworigin=1
https://nebula.wsimg.com/95252bd53b94a455cd5ac80eb140d9b0?AccessKeyId=2E706C6A3CAE40F01D3D&disposition=0&alloworigin=1

